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The Philosophy department has organized a viva for semester-6 (Honours-CBCS) on 

21/05/2025 and 22/05/2025. The viva exam serves several purposes for students. The 

students demonstrate sufficient knowledge and understanding by passing the exam. The 

students communicate their own ideas effectively. So the Viva exam is an effective method 

for students.  

 

 

 

                      

 


